
 

 
 

 

Attention:  

Application Examiner 

 

Re: C2PC Request 

 

Applicant: The Procter & Gamble Co. 

 

FCC ID: 2AG9A921180   

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Request is hereby submitted by Procter  & Gamble for a C2PC for grant 2AG9A-921180. The firmware was 

changed, and the duty cycle and overall emissions were reduced. The duty cycle was reduced to 

accommodate a smaller separation distance from the enclosure. The duty cycle calculation is in the 

operational description. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Engineer 

The Procter & Gamble Co. 
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